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April 21, 2008 

MEMORANDUM FOR CHIEF HUMAN CAPITAL OFFICERS 

FROM: Linda M. Springer,  
Director 

SUBJECT: Revised and Improved Interagency Telework Website 

The U.S. Office of Personnel Management (OPM) is pleased to announce the launch of the 
new and improved Interagency Telework Website, telework.gov, developed in cooperation 
with our telework.gov partner, the General Services Administration.  While the web 
address has not changed the look, feel, and layout of the information are updated and 
enhanced. 

Features of the new site include: 
• A mix of audience- and topic-driven navigation that makes content accessible and 

intuitive 
• Quick links to key pages, including online training and Frequently Asked Questions 

(FAQs) 
• An interactive FAQ database 

We would like to thank the many individuals in Federal agencies who helped make this 
launch possible; in particular, the agency telework coordinators, who participated in focus 
groups and provided invaluable feedback and assistance. 

Please share the new site with your employees and supervisors, and integrate it into your 
agency’s telework toolkit.  We welcome feedback and suggestions for further improvement 
and look forward to continuing our work with agency telework coordinators to meet their 
needs as well. 

cc: Directors of Human Resources 
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